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“External monitoring on Forced Returns of 3rd country nationals and 
strengthening fundamental rights”  
 
Conference on the external monitoring of FR and the strengthening of fundamental 
rights was organised by the Greek Ombudsman on Monday 26 November at the 
National Research Foundation (L. Vasileos Konstantinou 48). The conference, which 
was funded by the European Asylum, Migration and Integration Fund (AMIF), 
presented the findings of the recently adopted Special Report of the Ombudsman on 
return of third country nationals for 2017. The report analyses the problems of forced 
return and readmission of 3rd country nationals to Turkey. At the European level, the 
Ombudsman expresses its concern about the declarations of effectiveness of the return 
system, if it is not accompanied by guarantees of fundamental rights.  
(https://www.synigoros.gr/?i=human-rights.en.recentinterventions.526546). 
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Please find attached the programme of the event.  
 

 
 
 


